
 

 

 

Tell us what you think!  

 

Please complete our survey by scanning the QR code below. 

Your response will be treated in the strictest of confidence, unless you add you 

email address to be entered into the prize draw for a £10 shopping voucher. 

Surveys need to be submitted by 10th February 2023.   


